
 

 
03 June 2025 

 
 

Summer Fair – Rainbow Hampers 

 

 

We shall be holding our Summer Fair on Tuesday 17th June between 3.10pm and 4.30pm.  

 

In preparation we are asking for the children to come in non-uniform on Friday 6th June in 

exchange for a small donation (costing approximately £1) for our rainbow hampers. Each 

year group has been allocated a colour (please see below for suggested donations for 

the yellow theme): 

 

EYFS – purple 

Y1 – orange 

Y2 – green 

Y3 – blue 

Y4 – pink 

Y5 – yellow 

Y6 – red  

 

The hampers will be raffled off at the Fair with tickets going on sale in the week before. 

Children can wear any non-uniform on the 6th June (it does not have to be in their 

designated colour), but please make sure that it is suitable for school.  

 

As always, thank you in anticipation of your donations. 

 

Miss A Watson 

 

Acting Deputy Head Teacher 


